STATE OF ALASKA

Department of Commerce, Community, and
Economic Development
Division of Administrative Services

AMENDMENT #01 TO RFP 230000009

GRANT MANAGEMENT SOFTWARE AS A SERVICE

ISSUED: Wednesday, February 8, 2023

MANDATORY ACKNOWLEDGMENT

This amendment is being issued to recognize changes to the RFP.

Important Note to Offerors: The only acceptable method of acknowledging this Amendment: use of the Revised
Submittal Form G in your proposal and acknowledging this amendment on the Revised Submittal Form G of your
proposal. Only the RFP terms and conditions referenced in this amendment are being changed. All other terms
and conditions of the RFP remain the same.

Rob Roys COMPANY SUBMITTING PROPOSAL

Procurement Officer
Robert.roys@alaska.gov

AUTHORIZED SIGNATURE

DATE
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NOTE: NUMBERING CONTINUES FROM AMENDMENT 01
A. The pre-proposal conference will be held on Tuesday, February 21, 2023. Pre-registration is
required. Contact the Procurement Officer to register.
B. Submittal Form G has been corrected. The new for is titled “RFP 230000009_08 Submittal Form G
vA01.” Offerors must use the correct Submittal Form G or their proposal may be rejected as non-

responsive.

<end Amendment 01>
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